
17th May, 2022  

Term 2: Week 4 

Phone: (02) 69 756154 

Email: Weethalle-   
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal: Jason Hurley 

Weethalle Public School 

Empowering Learners for their future 

From the Principal 

Tuesday 17th May 

P&C Meeting 
 

Friday, 20th May 

WPS Biggest Morning Tea 
 

Thursday, 26th May 

Mortimer Shield 
 

Friday, 3rd June 

Zone Cross-Country 
 

Wednesday, 8th June 

AFL Gala Day 
 

Monday, 13th June 

Queens Birthday holiday 
 

Wednesday 15th June 

School Photos 
 

Friday, 17th June 

Athletics Carnival 

Congratulations to our year 3 and 5 students who all 
completed their NAPLAN test last week. We look 
forward to seeing your results when they are returned 
around August to September this year.  
 
This week we will be hosting Australia's Biggest 
Morning Tea. All community members are invited to 
the school at recess on Friday to share a drink and a 
bite to eat that will be prepared by our students. We 
look forward to welcoming everyone to our school.  
 
Our student toilet upgrade was completed on 
Friday.  All students were very excited by the colourful 
doors, and new plumbing which includes taps that 
turn themselves off!  
 
There are a number of upcoming sporting events over 
the next couple of weeks including the Zone Cross 
Country carnival in Griffith on the 3

rd
 of June. A note 

will go home next week with more information about 
the carnival which will be open to all students in year 
3 and above. 
 

Jason Hurley 

Principal 

A BIG Thank you to Andrew 
Stuart for spraying the back 

oval last weekend. 



Congratulations Listy for your very special 

birthday yesterday. 

We hope you enjoyed your day. 



 




